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N O T I C E

CHANGE IN B.A. 1st SEMESTER ADMISSION LINK
Dated, 11th September, 2021.

No.951/4/2021/MBC: It is hereby informed to all the selected candidates for the admission of
B.A. 1st semester for the academic session of 2021-2022 that there is change in the link of
online admission from https://form.mbcollege.org to https://admission.mbcollege.org due
to some technical problems. So, all the candidates are requested to use the new link give as
below.

https://admission.mbcollege.org

(Dr. M.Chandra Singh)
Principal,

M.B.College, Imphal
Copy to:-

1. Notice board
2. Guard File.


